1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, lllinois 60515

August 31, 1990

Mr. A. Bert Davis

Regional Administrator

Region 111

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, T11inols 60137

Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Supplementa)l Response to Safeguards Inspection
Reports 50-295/89032 and 50-304/89028.
NRC Docket Mos. 50-295 and 50-304 =

Reference: (a) December 21, 1989 letter from T.J). Kovach
to A.B. Davis

Dear Mr. Davis:

In Reference (a), Commonwealth Edison defined two specitic commitments in
response to the Notice of Violation. This letter revises the scheduie for one
of the commitments.

1. The first commitment was to inspect all vital barriers to
determine areas vulnerable to degradation as a result of
equipment removal (such as pipes, vents and floors) due to
operations and maintenance. This commitment was completed on
June 18, 1990.

2. The second commitment was to lahel all vital barriers to ensure
security 1s notified prior to the barrier being degraded. This
effort was started on July 18, 1990, and is not approximately
25% complete. The work 1s now on hold pending receipt of signs
from a vendor that will be used on barriers where painted labels
are unable to be used. The signs are expected to be available
by October 1, 1990. The remainder of the labeling will then be
completed by November 1, 1990.

P ,2ase direct any questions regarding this matrer to this office.
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Very truly yours,
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cc: Zion Resirdent Inspector
C. Patel - NRR
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